
In one day after Australia welcomed in its new Prime Minister a change can be found in the 

renewable energy industry across the country.  

There is a different talk happening already from Canberra.  Suddenly we are haring how Australia 

needs renewable energy and how the new Government will be working to bring in industry certainty 

and stop the losses in the industry. 

Solari encourages the Government to change the renewable energy policies to allow for better 

investment and surety on large scale projects which have to a real degree been dormant over the 

past 18 months. 

‘I believe we are seeing the change needed to allow our solar sales to increase and expect to start to 

see the benefits in the next four to six months’ says Doug Fletcher, CEO of Solari Energy. ‘I believe 

the worst is behind us now.  Finally some sense from Canberra.  I look forward to the day when 

Solari can once again be in a continual state of growth.  Whilst we have not stopped during the 

difficult times we have worked though, and have in fact greatly increased our sales pipeline, I really 

look forward to seeing these opportunities convert to built projects and improved bottom line 

results,’ 

Solari believes that it won’t take long to see the results of this change and expects results to be seen 

before year end. 

 


